Michelle Niles

From:

Sent: Monday, 25 July 2022 4:07 PM

To: Michelle Niles

Cc:

Subject: Notice of re-exhibition - Epiq Lennox (MP07-0026MOD?7)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Michelle Niles

| returned home today from travel.

Thank you for this notice. Some time ago, perhaps two years, a sign went up on that site indicating this
was exactly what was happening. In a short period of time the sign was removed and trucks commenced
clearing the site.

| queried Clarence and was informed simply “dirt was being moved” to the area adjacent to the sports
fields. Having observed the land reclamation works for at least 12 months it is surprising, we the residents,
are given a token 13 days to respond. However, | restate the points earlier made on the overuse of 50km
Montwood Drive and no activity on Hutley Drive South.

Regards

Michael Kearns





